
 
 

 
 
 

                                       
 

Congratulations – TALAT FIDA 
  
 

 
 

Talat Fida, Student of IBA IT National Talent Hunt Program – Batch 2011, have passed the written 
part of CSS Competitive Examination, 2017. We congratulate Talat Fida and his family members 
for this achievement.  

Talat Fida enrolled in the IBA IT National Talent Hunt Program –Batch 2011 and had successfully 
passed the BBA entrance test. He belongs to the Gilgit Baltistan province. During his studies, he 
also got an opportunity to visit and study one semester in Maryville College State Tennessee, 
USA through Global Undergraduate Exchange Program –Pakistan (Global UGRAD Pakistan).  

We the THP department and the Team members of IHSAN TRUST would like to congratulate 
Talat Fida for his future endeavors. 

 

Dr. Zeenat Ismail  
Director – Talent Hunt Programs 
 
 

 



 
 

 

 

 

Link: http://www.fpsc.gov.pk/icms/user/news_detail.php?newsid=17640  


